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WSCC/004/20

Name Barry Frewin

Address FOREST VIEW ROAD, 35, FOREST VIEW ROAD, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4AW

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments West Hoathly road is not wide enough for large lorries, as the road to this site is very narrow. Since the
site was last used there are a lot more parked vehicles on Dunnings road, that the lorries will need to
negotiate, and this would be a danger to other road users.
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